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SANTA ANA, Calif.—Allied Universal, a leading security and facility services company in North America, 
is celebrating Women’s History Month, which commemorates and encourages the study, observance 
and celebration of the vital role of women in American history. 

“Allied Universal celebrates the hard-working women who work for us each and every day at all career 

levels within the organization,” said Allied Universal CEO Steve Jones said in the announcement. “We 
employ many women in a wide variety of positions including security professionals, administrative and 
executive positions.” 

Security is one of the fastest-growing professional careers worldwide. Today, more and more security 
companies are employing women. While security is not traditionally a sector that most women 
consider to build their careers, the landscape has shifted dramatically. It has been an evolution, rather 
than a revolution, that has attracted the diverse population of employees who now serve as our 
country’s security professionals.
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